
15th December 2023 

www.worcschildrenfirst.org.uk       |     

http://www.worcschildrenfirst.org.uk/


www.worcschildrenfirst.org.uk      |      County Hall, Spetchley Road, Worcester, WR5 2NP     |      01905 846000 

Company Number: 11447965 

Comments and Feedback 

Any comments or feedback on the proposed PAN reduction, should be sent by e-mail to 
ataylor4@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk 

Or by post to: 

Admission Arrangements Consultation, 
School Admissions, 
Worcestershire Children First, 
County Hall, 
Spetchley Road, 
Worcester, 
WR5 2NP. 
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